
 
 

 

Note to Public File 

ANTI-DUMPING INVESTIGATION No. AD0012 

Anti-dumping investigation on aluminium extrusions originating in the People’s 
Republic of China 

 

Notice to interested parties and contributors regarding a time extension 
granted for submission of questionnaire response 

 

The Trade Remedies Authority received an application for an extension of time from 
Sherwood Stainless and Aluminium Ltd on 25th August 2021, to submit their 
questionnaire response because of annual leave and self-isolation due to covid. 

Having considered their application, the TRA has determined that granting an 
extension would not significantly impede the progress of the investigation and has 
therefore decided to grant an extension to the following party: 

 

Company Name New due date for completed 
questionnaire response 

Sherwood Stainless and Aluminium Ltd 3rd September 2021 
 

 

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

AD0012@traderemedies.gov.uk 

 

26 August 2021. 


